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he Nova Scotia Prescription Monitoring Program initiated a new on-line system in July
f 2005.  Approximately 80% of all pharmacies in Nova Scotia are now on-line and
ubmitting claims electronically. 

he continued existence of ‘off-line’ pharmacies has provided some individuals with the
bility to obtain monitored drugs for the purposes of diversion or abuse. In an effort to

ulfill the Program’s mandate of promoting the appropriate use of and reducing the
buse of monitored drugs, the NSPMP Board of Directors has passed the attached

esolution. 

his resolution requires that as of December 1, 2007, all pharmacists and pharmacies will
e required to provide prescription information on monitored drugs to the Administrator

n electronic format, through the on-line system. 

he Board is aware that some situations will occur where a prescription cannot be
ntered electronically, and a policy will be established for the management of these

ndividual items on an ongoing basis. 

uestions about proceeding with implementation of the on-line program should be
irected to the NSPMP Office. As well, pharmacists may wish to contact their software
endors for information on initiating the Program within their store. 

incerely,  

 
nn Foran 
anager – Nova Scotia Prescription Monitoring Program 

 
usan Wedlake 
ice-Chair – NSPMP Board of Directors 
egistrar – College of Pharmacists 
dditional information about the NSPMP can be obtained by contacting our office at 1-902-496-
123 or toll free at 1-800-563-8880. The Program can also be reached by email at
MP@medavie.bluecross.ca 


